
Dear colleagues,  
 
Following last year experience are happy to announce our 2nd Erasmu+ international staff week 
"Cooperation on the Balkans". Now we open it for teaching and training, from 16th to 20th May 
2022. 
 
Planned programme activities: 

Daily from 9.00 to 13.00: 

day 1 - presentation of partners, campus tour and orienteering 

days 2 and 3 - activities per faculty/department 

day 4 - social programme 

day 5 - conclusion of the programme 

  

Confirmation is on a first-come first served basis. 

Deadline for registration 29 April 2022 here: https://forms.gle/EqzrFkQzACsW9b7q7 

 
Kind regards, 
- 
St.Cyril and St.Methodius University of Veliko Tarnovo 
International Relations/ Erasmus Office 
 
 
 

https://forms.gle/EqzrFkQzACsW9b7q7

